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The Second Machine Age: Work, Progress, and Prosperity in a Time of Brilliant
Technologies Erik Brynjolfsson 2014-01-20 A pair of technology experts describe
how humans will have to keep pace with machines in order to become prosperous in
the future and identify strategies and policies for business and individuals to
use to combine digital processing power with human ingenuity.
Going Too Far Jennifer Echols 2012-12-13 High school senior Meg revels in being a
rebel; cutting class whenever possible and hanging out anywhere she's not supposed
to be. Like on a railroad-tracks-covered bridge that's off-limits to trespassers.
When she and her friends are busted for trespassing and underage drinking, she's
sentenced to spend her spring break riding along with a rookie police officer on
his nightshift patrol. To make things worse the cop, John After, is only two years
older than Meg, and is sure that he knows all he needs to about her. John has
nothing but contempt for her childish rebellion, but that's fine, because the
feelings mutual - his straight-laced, by-the-book attitude is everything that Meg
hates. But they're about to discover that they have a lot more in common than
either one of them could have dreamed and, as they're forced to spend time
together, sparks fly and a hot attraction between them becomes undeniable…
The Secret Diamond Sisters Michelle Madow 2014 When three sisters discover that
their unknown father is actually a recently-deceased billionaire Las Vegas hotel
owner, they are whisked away to the Strip where they delve into the truth of their
past.
Crazy Sexy Juice Kris Carr 2015-10-20 Hello, gorgeous! Welcome to a juicing and
blending adventure! If you’ve picked up this book, it’s likely that you’re looking
to bring more zing into your life. Perhaps you’re feeling a little tired. Bloated.
Out of sorts. Whatever it is, you’ve come to the right place. Get ready to say
good-bye to feeling meh and hello to feeling fabulous! In Crazy Sexy Juice,
wellness advocate and New York Times best-selling author Kris Carr teaches you
everything you need to know about creating fresh, nutritious juices and smoothies,
and creamy, indulgent nut and seed milks. With enough recipes to keep your juicer
and blender humming through every season, she shows you how to fit them into your
life, helping you make health deposits – instead of withdrawals! Cha-ching! She
guides you through her wonderful world by teaching you: • How to create flavor
combinations that tantalize your taste buds • How to choose the best juicer,
blender, and kitchen tools • Ways to save money while prioritizing fresh, organic
produce • Troubleshooting advice for common kitchen mishaps • Tips for selection,
storage, and preparation of ingredients • Answers to frequently asked questions
and health concerns • Suggestions for juicing and blending on the go • Tips on how
to get your family onboard and make this lifestyle stick • And oh, so much more…
Whether you’re an old pro at making liquid magic or just starting out, Kris will
help you experience juicing and blending as a fun and delicious journey into the
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transformative powers of fruits and veggies! By simply adding these nutrient-dense
beverages to your daily life, you can take control of your health – one sip at a
time. With more than 100 scrumptious recipes and oodles of information, you’ll be
ready to dive into a juicing paradise. Cheers to that! Includes an easy and
energizing 3-day cleanse!
The Forty Rules of Love Elif Shafak 2010-02-18 In this lyrical, exuberant tale,
acclaimed Turkish author Elif Shafak, author of The Island of Missing Trees (a
Reese's Book Club Pick), incarnates Rumi's timeless message of love The Forty
Rules of Love unfolds two tantalizing parallel narratives—one contemporary and the
other set in the thirteenth century, when Rumi encountered his spiritual mentor,
the whirling dervish known as Shams of Tabriz—that together explore the enduring
power of Rumi's work. Ella Rubenstein is forty years old and unhappily married
when she takes a job as a reader for a literary agent. Her first assignment is to
read and report on Sweet Blasphemy, a novel written by a man named Aziz Zahara.
Ella is mesmerized by his tale of Shams's search for Rumi and the dervish's role
in transforming the successful but unhappy cleric into a committed mystic,
passionate poet, and advocate of love. She is also taken with Shams's lessons, or
rules, that offer insight into an ancient philosophy based on the unity of all
people and religions, and the presence of love in each and every one of us. As she
reads on, she realizes that Rumi's story mirrors her own and that Zahara—like
Shams—has come to set her free.
Rebellious Mourning Cindy Milstein 2017-09-12 "This intimate, moving, and timely
collection of essays points the way to a world in which the burden of grief is
shared, and pain is reconfigured into a powerful force for social change and
collective healing." —Astra Taylor, author The People's Platform "A primary
message here is that from tears comes the resolve for the struggle ahead." —Ron
Jacobs, author of Daydream Sunset "Rebellious Mourning uncovers the destruction of
life that capitalist development leaves in its trail. But it is also witness to
the power of grief as a catalyst to collective resistance." —Silvia Federici,
author of Caliban and the Witch We can bear almost anything when it is worked
through collectively. Grief is generally thought of as something personal and
insular, but when we publicly share loss and pain, we lessen the power of the
forces that debilitate us, while at the same time building the humane social
practices that alleviate suffering and improve quality of life for everyone.
Addressing tragedies from Fukushima to Palestine, incarceration to eviction, AIDS
crises to border crossings, and racism to rape, the intimate yet tenacious writing
in this volume shows that mourning can pry open spaces of contestation and
reconstruction, empathy and solidarity. With contributions from Claudia Rankine,
Sarah Schulman, David Wojnarowicz, Leanne Betasamosake Simpson, David Gilbert, and
nineteen others. Cindy Milstein is the author of Anarchism and Its Aspirations,
co-author of Paths toward Utopia: Graphic Explorations of Everyday Anarchism, and
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editor of the anthology Taking Sides: Revolutionary Solidarity and the Poverty of
Liberalism.
Crazy Sexy Kitchen Kris Carr 2014-12-09 Start eating the crazy, sexy way: a
nutrient-dense, plant-happy approach to eating and living that harmonizes your
beautiful body at the cellular level! The woman who made prevention hot is now
making it delicious! Crazy Sexy Kitchen, the follow-up to Kris Carr’s New York
Times bestseller Crazy Sexy Diet, is a Veggie Manifesto for plant-empowered
gourmands and novices alike, and it’s filled with inspiration, education, cooking
tips, and over 150 nourishing, nosh-worthy recipes. Infused with her signature
humor, style, and personal stories, Crazy Sexy Kitchen redefines the kitchen as
headquarters for America’s wellness revolution. The goodness born in the Crazy
Sexy Kitchen will reach deep into the rest of your life—enriching your health,
your home, your heart, and the planet. Crazy Sexy Kitchen gives readers all the
tools and know-how needed to adopt a joyful and vibrant Crazy Sexy Diet and
Lifestyle. What is the Crazy Sexy Diet and Lifestyle, you ask? A nutrient-dense,
plant-happy approach to eating and living that harmonizes your beautiful body at
the cellular level. It’s a celebratory way of life that’s deeply connected,
healthy, awake and engaged. Now that’s SEXY! Like a long, luxurious meal, Crazy
Sexy Kitchen is laid out in courses. You’ll start with a detailed review of the
Crazy Sexy Diet. Next you’ll learn how to stock your culinary arsenal. Kris will
show you how to find the best kitchen tools and equipment, and prep you with basic
culinary skills and lingo. Handy symbols like, gluten-free, soy-free, kidfriendly—and for the time pressed—Crazy Sexy Quickies, help you to easily identify
the recipes that are perfect for your dietary needs. Not sure how to put a whole
meal together? No problem. Crazy Sexy Kitchen covers that, too—with a hearty dose
of menu plans and recipes to inspire and delight. Joined by Whole Foods chef, Chad
Sarno, Crazy Sexy Kitchen offers over 150 delicious, nutrient-dense recipes
designed to nourish the mind, body, and soul. From juicing to planning a threecourse meal, Crazy Sexy Kitchen has all the essentials to fill your kitchen (and
life!) with health, happiness, family, friends, and good times.
Unbearable Lightness Portia de Rossi 2011-03-03 "I didn't decide to become
anorexic. It snuck up on me disguised as a healthy diet, a professional attitude.
Although there was a certain glamour to anorexics, I didn't want to be one. I just
wanted to excel in dieting. And weighing in at 80 pounds on 300 calories a day, I
was the best little dieter there ever was." In scalding prose, Portia de Rossi
reveals the pain and illness that haunted her for decades. She alternately starved
herself and binged, putting her life in danger and lying to herself and everyone
around her about the depth of her illness. From her lowest point, Portia began the
painful climb back to health and happiness, ultimately falling head over heels in
love with Ellen DeGeneres. In this remarkable and landmark book, she tells a story
that inspires hope and nourishes the spirit.
Life 3.0 Max Tegmark 2017-08-29 New York Times Best Seller How will Artificial
Intelligence affect crime, war, justice, jobs, society and our very sense of being
human? The rise of AI has the potential to transform our future more than any
other technology—and there’s nobody better qualified or situated to explore that
future than Max Tegmark, an MIT professor who’s helped mainstream research on how
to keep AI beneficial. How can we grow our prosperity through automation without
leaving people lacking income or purpose? What career advice should we give
today’s kids? How can we make future AI systems more robust, so that they do what
we want without crashing, malfunctioning or getting hacked? Should we fear an arms
race in lethal autonomous weapons? Will machines eventually outsmart us at all
tasks, replacing humans on the job market and perhaps altogether? Will AI help
life flourish like never before or give us more power than we can handle? What
sort of future do you want? This book empowers you to join what may be the most
important conversation of our time. It doesn’t shy away from the full range of
viewpoints or from the most controversial issues—from superintelligence to
meaning, consciousness and the ultimate physical limits on life in the cosmos.
Reinvent Yourself with Color Me Beautiful JoAnne Richmond 2008-08-08 Building upon
over twenty-five years of experience, Color Me Beautiful presents Reinvent
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Yourself with Color Me Beautiful. This new addition simplifies and demystifies
which seasonal color palette is best for you by offering 40 updated colors,
including the more recent concepts of warm and cool. This book was written with
one goal in mind—to empower every woman with a wide range of knowledge and options
to create a more confident, vibrant, and beautiful attitude.
Crazy Sexy Cancer Tips Kris Carr 2007-08-01 The ultimate girlfriends guide to
kicking cancer's tail. Part memoir, part tips, tricks and secrets, this handbook
will educate you and make you feel like you're not alone. The Learning Channel
broadcast the premiere of Carr's unforgettable documentary, Crazy Sexy Cancer on
August 29, 2007.
Crazy Sexy Cancer Survivor Kris Carr 2008-09-02 You are a Survivor from Day One On
the heels of the acclaimed Learning Channel documentary and best-selling survival
guidebook Crazy Sexy Cancer Tips comes this survivor's companion. In Crazy Sexy
Cancer Tips Kris Carr and her posse of Cancer Babes shared their wealth of
insights, tricks, how-tos, and hell yeahs for living life with cancer. Now Kris
invites all the Cancer Cowgirls (and dudes) out there to chat back and record
their own journeys, with this beautifully illustrated, full-color go-anywhere
companion. Pairing Kris's signature sass and smart, soulful, real advice with
thoughtful exercises, new contributors, and ample space for writing and
reflecting, Crazy Sexy Cancer Survivor reaffirms that it is possible to live a
real, fun, crazy, sexy life—with cancer. Kris shares her wit and wisdom on
everything from food and exercise to make-up, meditation, spirituality, dreams,
planning for today (and the future), and much, much more. The user-friendly trim
size and flexible-cover format meanwhile ensure that this incomparable blend of
informative pocket companion and journal can go anywhere—brightening up those
hours in hospital waiting rooms, at home, or spent out in the big, wide, wonderful
world putting into practice that most precious truth: healing is about truly
living.
The Four of Us Elizabeth Swados 2011-04-01 The moving story of the author's
talented family, which is haunted by the tragedy of the first child's
schizophrenia. Four essays, one for each family member's story, combine to create
a complex and resonant picture of the four sides of a family rectangle.
Born to Run Christopher McDougall 2011-03-29 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • The astonishing
and hugely entertaining story that completely changed the way we run. An epic
adventure that began with one simple question: Why does my foot hurt? “Equal parts
quest, physiology treatise, and running history.... The climactic race reads like
a sprint.... It simply makes you want to run.” —Outside Magazine Isolated by
Mexico's deadly Copper Canyons, the blissful Tarahumara Indians have honed the
ability to run hundreds of miles without rest or injury. In a riveting narrative,
award-winning journalist and often-injured runner Christopher McDougall sets out
to discover their secrets. In the process, he takes his readers from science labs
at Harvard to the sun-baked valleys and freezing peaks across North America, where
ever-growing numbers of ultra-runners are pushing their bodies to the limit, and,
finally, to a climactic race in the Copper Canyons that pits America’s best ultrarunners against the tribe. McDougall’s incredible story will not only engage your
mind but inspire your body when you realize that you, indeed all of us, were born
to run. Look for Born to Run 2, coming in December!
Eat Pray Love Elizabeth Gilbert 2010-06-29 Traces the author's decision to quit
her job and travel the world for a year after suffering a midlife crisis and
divorce, an endeavor that took her to three places in her quest to explore her own
nature, experience fulfillment and learn the art of spiritual balance. (Biography
& autobiography). Reissue. A best-selling book. Movie tie-in.
Half-Lived Life John Lee 2011-12-20 “So this is my life? What happened to the
person I thought I might be at this stage of the game? Where did that person go?
Why am I feeling like I’m just treading water, trying to stay one step ahead of my
bills and obligations. Anyway, I’m just too tired at this point to try to figure
out where that other person went. But I sure expected to be living a different
life than this one.” Most people in their forties, fifties, and beyond catch
themselves saying something similar to this. Everyone has a mental image of the
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person they want to be, but few of us actually fulfill these wishes. Once people
realize they are living a completely different life than they’d envisioned, they
often think it is too late to change and carry on with the same old habits. Too
many people settle for a half-lived life. Best-selling author John Lee has long
been addressing the fallacy of this attitude in talks and workshops—and now he
sets this program into book form. In The Half-Lived Life, he introduces and
explains how passivity holds us hostage to old ways of doing things—and provides
solutions on escaping this paralyzing state of mind, body, and spirit while
increasing our emotional intelligence (EQ). He also shows the freedom to be gained
via compassionate assertiveness—an outgrowth of setting boundaries and enforcing
limits. Just as Lee’s seminars have successfully led many to find their authentic
self in the second half of their life, so too will this book.
Thriver Soup Heidi Bright 2016-01-20 Cancer patients seeking to integrate
meaningful spirituality with practical healing solutions can now feast on a
comprehensive blend of self-care options. This book provides a variety of holistic
strategies for cushioning chemotherapy and softening surgery while empowering
readers to grow in consciousness. Each of more than 250 topics begins with an
inspirational quote from one of the world’s wisdom traditions, offers a story to
foster self-care and personal transformation, and concludes with a useful tip.
With passion, authenticity, and a dash of humor, this book courageously addresses
medical topics such as “Finding Chemo,” “Hair Pieces: Turbanator,” and “Recovery:
Master the Possibilities.” Holistic care entries include “Nutrient Density:
Thriver Soup,” “Shadow Work: Dark Night Rises,” and “Field of Dreams.” Explore
these restorative ingredients to enhance your nutritional choices, stimulate your
creative juices, foster your personal powers to transform mentally and
emotionally, and deepen your connection with others and the Divine.
Breaking the Argument Cycle Sharon Rivkin 2009-10-01 Revealing where the real
conflict lies in a relationship—and resolving it * Breaking the Argument Cycle is
a book for all those who've ever found themselves arguing with their significant
other, again and again, about money, sex, or even a seemingly trivial topic—when,
at its core, the conflict is about something completely different. A longtime
marriage and family therapist, Sharon Rivkin has helped hundreds of couples fix
their relationships by understanding why they fight. Here, she shows how anyone
can use the tools of therapy to break the cycle of destructive fighting—namely, by
resolving the core issues of early arguments, which have their roots in childhood
and get repeated over time. Presenting real-life stories and easy exercises,
Rivkin sets forth a simple, three-step process—Peel, Reveal, Heal—to empower
couples to identify and then resolve their core issues themselves, shedding light
on what they're really arguing about. This is then followed up with healing
exercises. By thus breaking the argument cycle, confusion and chaos turn into
clarity and healing—and everyone can learn how and why they get hooked into an
argument, how to unhook, and how to develop lasting tools to turn conflict into
intimacy . . . even after years of fighting.
Hollywood Animal Joe Eszterhas 2010-05-05 Joe Eszterhas had everything Hollywood
could offer. A combination of insider and rebel, he saw and participated in the
fights, the deals, the backstabbing, and all the sex and drugs. But here, in his
candid and heartwrenching memoir, we see the rest of the story: the inspiring
account of the child of Hungarian immigrants who, against all odds, grows up to
live the American Dream. Hollywood Animal reveals the trajectory of Eszterhas's
life in gripping detail, from his childhood in a refugee camp, to his battle with
a devastating cancer. It shows how a struggling journalist became the most
successful screenwriter of all time, and how a man who had access to the most
beautiful women in Hollywood ultimately chose to live with the love of his life in
a small town in Ohio. Above all, it is the story of a father and a son, and the
turbulent relationship that was an unending cycle of heartbreak. Hollywood Animal
is an enthralling, provocative memoir: a moving celebration of the human spirit.
Front Toward Enemy Daniel R. Green 2021-11-20 Daniel R. Green offers a unique and
much needed perspective on war veterans and the transitions they go through upon
returning home, using his own experience following five military and civilian
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tours of Afghanistan and Iraq.
No Logo Naomi Klein 2000-01-15 An analysis of the invasion of our personal lives
by logo-promoting, powerful corporations combines muckraking journalism with
contemporary memoir to discuss current consumer culture
Bright-sided Barbara Ehrenreich 2009-10-13 Exposes the downside of America's
penchant for positive thinking, which the author believes leads to self-blame and
a preoccupation with stamping out "negative" thoughts on a personal level, and, on
a national level, has brought on economic disaster.
Leaders Eat Last Simon Sinek 2014-01-07 The New York Times bestseller by the
acclaimed, bestselling author of Start With Why and Together is Better. Now with
an expanded chapter and appendix on leading millennials, based on Simon Sinek's
viral video "Millenials in the workplace" (150+ million views). Imagine a world
where almost everyone wakes up inspired to go to work, feels trusted and valued
during the day, then returns home feeling fulfilled. This is not a crazy,
idealized notion. Today, in many successful organizations, great leaders create
environments in which people naturally work together to do remarkable things. In
his work with organizations around the world, Simon Sinek noticed that some teams
trust each other so deeply that they would literally put their lives on the line
for each other. Other teams, no matter what incentives are offered, are doomed to
infighting, fragmentation and failure. Why? The answer became clear during a
conversation with a Marine Corps general. "Officers eat last," he said. Sinek
watched as the most junior Marines ate first while the most senior Marines took
their place at the back of the line. What's symbolic in the chow hall is deadly
serious on the battlefield: Great leaders sacrifice their own comfort--even their
own survival--for the good of those in their care. Too many workplaces are driven
by cynicism, paranoia, and self-interest. But the best ones foster trust and
cooperation because their leaders build what Sinek calls a "Circle of Safety" that
separates the security inside the team from the challenges outside. Sinek
illustrates his ideas with fascinating true stories that range from the military
to big business, from government to investment banking.
Crazy Sexy Diet Kris Carr 2011-01-17 The author of the best-selling Crazy Sexy
Cancer Tips and Crazy Sexy Cancer Survivor takes on the crazy sexy subject of what
and how we eat, drink, and think. Crazysexydiet.com On the heels of Kris Carr’s
best-selling cancer survival guidebooks and her acclaimed TLC documentary comes
her new journey into a realm vital to anyone’s health. Infused with her signature
sass, wit and advice-from-the-trenches style, Crazy Sexy Diet is a beautifully
illustrated resource that puts you on the fast track to vibrant health, happiness
and a great ass! Along with help from her posse of experts, Carr lays out the
fundamentals of her Crazy Sexy Diet: a low-glycemic, vegetarian program that
emphasizes balancing the pH of the body with lush whole and raw foods, nourishing
organic green drinks, and scrumptious smoothies. Plus, she shares the steps of her
own twenty-one-day cleanse, and simple but delectable sample recipes. In ten
chapters with titles such as, “pHabulous,” “Coffee, Cupcakes and Cocktails,” “Make
Juice Not War,” and “God-Pod Glow,” Carr empowers readers to move from a state of
constant bodily damage control to one of renewal and repair. In addition to
debunking common diet myths and sharing vital tips on detoxifying our bodies and
psyches—advice that draws both on her personal experience as a cancer survivor and
that of experts—she provides helpful hints on natural personal care, how to
stretch a dollar, navigate the grocery store, eating well on the run, and working
through the inevitable pangs and cravings for your old not-so-healthy life. Crazy
Sexy Diet is a must for anyone who seeks to be a confident and sexy wellness
warrior.
The Tipping Point Malcolm Gladwell 2006-11-01 From the bestselling author of The
Bomber Mafia: discover Malcolm Gladwell's breakthrough debut and explore the
science behind viral trends in business, marketing, and human behavior. The
tipping point is that magic moment when an idea, trend, or social behavior crosses
a threshold, tips, and spreads like wildfire. Just as a single sick person can
start an epidemic of the flu, so too can a small but precisely targeted push cause
a fashion trend, the popularity of a new product, or a drop in the crime rate.
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This widely acclaimed bestseller, in which Malcolm Gladwell explores and
brilliantly illuminates the tipping point phenomenon, is already changing the way
people throughout the world think about selling products and disseminating ideas.
“A wonderful page-turner about a fascinating idea that should affect the way every
thinking person looks at the world.” —Michael Lewis
And THEN I'll Be Happy! Kristen Houghton 2009-12-22 True stories and practical
advice for women about how to feel better today This book is for anyone who's ever
sacrificed her own happiness trying to make someone else happy . . . who's
assigned her happiness, one more time, to some future date “in a galaxy far, far
away.” It's no big deal, happiness can wait. And—duh—it does. But it doesn't have
to. With And Then I'll Be Happy!, relationship writer and former saboteur of her
own happiness, Kristen Houghton, gives women the tools they need to shake off the
unhappiness epidemic. In a beguiling blend of practical advice and humor, she
debunks the myths about how and when women find happiness. Houghton presents true
stories of women who put their happiness on hold for different reasons, provides
tips on what readers can do to avoid a similar problem, and identifies the major
mindsets that keep women from happiness. With this book, women everywhere—whether
in the midst of their careers, choosing to be stay-at-home moms, or caring for
aging parents—can put their happiness right where it belongs: in the present.
Survival of the Richest Skye Warren 2018-06-07 Two billionaires determined to
claim her. And a war fought on the most dangerous battlefield–the heart. “What an
incredible book! Survival of the Richest has everything — Skye Warren’s beautiful
writing, a sexy, compelling story; intricate characters, and a provocative love
triangle that will captivate you until the very end.” - New York Times bestselling
author Nina Lane My story starts with a plunge into the cold water of
Massachusetts Bay. A strong hand hauls me back onto the deck of the luxury yacht.
Christopher was supposed to be my enemy. Instead he protects me with fierce
determination. That should have been my happily ever after, but then Sutton
appeared–ruthless and seductive. He doesn’t care that my heart belongs to someone
else, because he’s determined to win. No matter the cost. It’s an impossible
choice, but I can’t have them both.
After Cancer Treatment Julie K. Silver 2006-08-24 No matter where they are in
their own journey with cancer, readers will find After Cancer Treatment a
personal, practical, and powerful guide to recovery.
Gospel According to Coco Chanel Karen Karbo 2011-03-01 NOW IN PAPERBACK! A modern
look at the life of a fashion icon—with practical life lessons for women of all
ages Delving into the extraordinary life of renowned French fashion designer Coco
Chanel, Karen Karbo has written a new kind of self-help book, exploring Chanel's
philosophy on a range of universal themes—from style to passion, from money and
success to femininity and living life on your own terms.
Weapons of Math Destruction Cathy O'Neil 2017-09-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
former Wall Street quant sounds the alarm on Big Data and the mathematical models
that threaten to rip apart our social fabric—with a new afterword “A manual for
the twenty-first-century citizen . . . relevant and urgent.”—Financial Times
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD LONGLIST • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New
York Times Book Review • The Boston Globe • Wired • Fortune • Kirkus Reviews • The
Guardian • Nature • On Point We live in the age of the algorithm. Increasingly,
the decisions that affect our lives—where we go to school, whether we can get a
job or a loan, how much we pay for health insurance—are being made not by humans,
but by machines. In theory, this should lead to greater fairness: Everyone is
judged according to the same rules. But as mathematician and data scientist Cathy
O’Neil reveals, the mathematical models being used today are unregulated and
uncontestable, even when they’re wrong. Most troubling, they reinforce
discrimination—propping up the lucky, punishing the downtrodden, and undermining
our democracy in the process. Welcome to the dark side of Big Data.
More Money Than God Sebastian Mallaby 2011-05-03 Wealthy, powerful, and
potentially dangerous, hedge-find managers have emerged as the stars of twentyfirst century capitalism. Based on unprecedented access to the industry, More
Money Than God provides the first authoritative history of hedge funds. This is
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the inside story of their origins in the 1960s and 1970s, their explosive battles
with central banks in the 1980s and 1990s, and finally their role in the financial
crisis of 2007-9. Hedge funds reward risk takers, so they tend to attract largerthan-life personalities. Jim Simons began life as a code-breaker and
mathematician, co-authoring a paper on theoretical geometry that led to
breakthroughs in string theory. Ken Griffin started out trading convertible bonds
from his Harvard dorm room. Paul Tudor Jones happily declared that a 1929-style
crash would be 'total rock-and-roll' for him. Michael Steinhardt was capable of
reducing underlings to sobs. 'All I want to do is kill myself,' one said. 'Can I
watch?' Steinhardt responded. A saga of riches and rich egos, this is also a
history of discovery. Drawing on insights from mathematics, economics and
psychology to crack the mysteries of the market, hedge funds have transformed the
world, spawning new markets in exotic financial instruments and rewriting the
rules of capitalism. And while major banks, brokers, home lenders, insurers and
money market funds failed or were bailed out during the crisis of 2007-9, the
hedge-fund industry survived the test, proving that money can be successfully
managed without taxpayer safety nets. Anybody pondering fixes to the financial
system could usefully start here: the future of finance lies in the history of
hedge funds.
When Your Adult Child Breaks Your Heart Joel Young 2013-12-03 Behind nearly every
adult who is accused of a crime, becomes addicted to drugs or alcohol, or who is
severely mentally ill and acting out in public, there is usually at least one
extremely stressed-out parent. This parent may initially react with the bad news
of their adult child behaving badly with, "Oh no!" followed by, "How can I help to
fix this?" A very common third reaction is the thought, "Where did I go wrong--was
it something I said or did, or that I failed to do when my child was growing up
that caused these issues? Is this really somehow all my fault?" These parents then
open their homes, their pocketbooks, their hearts, and their futures to "saving"
their adult child--who may go on to leave them financially and emotionally broken.
Sometimes these families also raise the children their adult children leave
behind: 1.6 million grandparents in the U.S. are in this situation. This helpful
book presents families with quotations and scenarios from real suffering parents
(who are not identified), practical advice, and tested strategies for coping. It
also discusses the fact that parents of adult children may themselves need therapy
and medications, especially antidepressants. The book is written in a clear,
reassuring manner by Dr. Joel L. Young, medical director of the Rochester Center
for Behavioral Medicine in Rochester Hills, Michigan; with noted medical writer
Christine Adamec, author of many books in the field. In the wake of the Newtown
shooting and the viral popularity of the post "I Am Adam Lanza's Mother," America
is now taking a fresh look, not only at gun control, but also on how we treat
mental illness. Another major issue is our support or stigmatization of those with
adult children who are a major risk to their families as well to society itself.
This book is part of that conversation.
Life Is a Verb Patti Digh 2008-08-26 In October 2003, Patti Digh's stepfather was
diagnosed with lung cancer. He died 37 days later. The timeframe made an
impression on her. What emerged was a commitment to ask herself every morning:
What would I be doing today if I had only 37 days left to live? The answers
changed her life and led to this new kind of book. Part meditation, part how-to
guide, part memoir, Life is a Verb is all heart. Within these pages—enhanced by
original artwork and wide, inviting margins ready to be written in—Digh identifies
six core practices to jump-start a meaningful life: Say Yes, Trust Yourself, Slow
Down, Be Generous, Speak Up, and Love More. Within this framework she supplies 37
edgy, funny, and literary life stories, each followed by a “do it now” 10-minute
exercise as well as a practice to try for 37 days—and perhaps the rest of your
life.
Welcome to the Dark Side Giana Darling 2018-12-17 An erotic MC romance from
International Bestseller Giana Darling about a good girl and the much older outlaw
biker Prez who seduces her to the dark side.
Watching the English, Second Edition Kate Fox 2014-07-08 The international hit
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returns with even more wit and insight into the hidden rules that make England
English.
Philosophy in Turbulent Times Elisabeth Roudinesco 2008-11-19 For Elisabeth
Roudinesco, a historian of psychoanalysis and one of France's leading
intellectuals, Canguilhem, Sartre, Foucault, Althusser, Deleuze, and Derrida
represent a "great generation" of French philosophers who accomplished remarkable
work and lived incredible lives. These troubled and innovative thinkers endured
World War II and the cultural and political revolution of the 1960s, and their
cultural horizon was dominated by Marxism and psychoanalysis, though they were by
no means strict adherents to the doctrines of Marx and Freud. Roudinesco knew many
of these intellectuals personally, and she weaves an account of their thought
through lived experience and reminiscences. Canguilhem, for example, was a
distinguished philosopher of science who had a great influence on Foucault's
exploration of sanity and madness-themes Althusser lived in a notorious personal
drama. And in dramatizing the life of Freud for the screen, Sartre fundamentally
altered his own philosophical approach to psychoanalysis. Roudinesco launches a
passionate defense of Canguilhem, Sartre, Foucault, Althusser, Deleuze, and
Derrida against the "new philosophers" of the late 1970s and 1980s, who denounced
the work-and sometimes the private lives-of this great generation. Roudinesco
refutes attempts to tar them, as well as the Marxist and left-wing tradition in
general, with the brush of Soviet-style communism. In Freudian theory and the
philosophy of radical commitment, she sees a bulwark against the kind of
manipulative, pill-prescribing, and normalizing psychology that aims to turn
individuals into mindless consumers. Intense, clever, and persuasive, Philosophy
in Turbulent Times captivates with the dynamism of French thought in the twentieth
century.
Gyn/Ecology Mary Daly 2016-07-26 This revised edition includes a New Intergalactic
Introduction by the Author. Mary Daly's New Intergalactic Introduction explores
her process as a Crafty Pirate on the Journey of Writing Gyn/Ecology and reveals
the autobiographical context of this "Thunderbolt of Rage" that she first hurled
against the patriarchs in 1979 and no hurls again in the Re-Surging Movement of
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Radical Feminism in the Be-Dazzling Nineties.
Back from Betrayal Suzy Farbman 2004 Back from Betrayal is a beautifully written
and brutally honest account of marital infidelity and the long journey back to
reconciliation. Suzy Farbman was living the American dream: great kids, a marriage
that had lasted nearly three decades, a successful career, and a comfortable
lifestyle. But when she discovered her husband was having an affair, her dream
turned to nightmare, her secure world crumbled. She was not alone. Experts tell us
that in this country at least one of every three couples is touched by infidelity.
And middle-aged couples today admit to twice the rate of infidelity as the
preceding generation. While revelations about infidelity usually result in either
divorce or an empty relationship, Suzy was determined to fight back. First for her
own life. Then, if possible, for her marriage and family. Suzy Farbman?s personal
odyssey is one of the first published by a woman who confronted infidelity and
went on to save her marriage. It was a long and difficult strugg
After Breast Cancer Hester Hill Schnipper, LICSW 2008-11-26 As women quickly
discover, their life when treatment ends is very different from what it was before
their diagnosis. Often exhausted, anxious, and emotionally volatile, they are
beset by physical discomforts, fearful of intimacy, afraid for their children,
worried about recurrence. Anticipating a return to “normalcy,” they discover that
the old version of normal no longer applies. There could be no more knowledgeable
guide for women embarking on this complicated journey than Hester Hill Schnipper,
who is herself both an experienced oncology social worker and a breast cancer
survivor. This comprehensive handbook provides jargon-free information on the wide
range of practical issues women face as they navigate the journey back to health,
including: •Managing physical problems such as fatigue, hot flashes, and aches and
pains •Handling relationships: your children, your partner, your parents, your
friends. •How to regain emotional and sexual intimacy •Coping with financial and
workplace issues •Genetic testing: why, whether, when •How to move beyond the fear
of recurrence •And much more This indispensable book will help you rediscover your
capacity for joy as you move forward into the future—as a survivor.
Creative Is a Verb Patti Digh 2010-10-19 A guidebook for all who call themselves
artists and those who need permission to re-insert creativity into their lives.
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